
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
MAY 19, 2015  

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary    
            
ABSENT:  Rob Gordon, Member 
 
GUEST:   None 
 
 
The meeting came to order @ 5:12 pm  
 
 

1. Janet Brown made a motion to accept the April 14, 2015 minutes, 2nd by Bill Tiffany.  
The vote showed all in favor. 

 
2. We are going to have new Cemetery Maps made because the old ones are becoming 

worn out. 
 
3. Janet Brown called our Stone Mason, Mark James for prices on extending the new wall 

at “Oil Mill” Cemetery, to connect to the wall on the North Side of the Cemetery.  Also to 
have Mark repair head stones in the “Whittaker” Cemetery and “Philbrick” Cemetery on 
Maplewold Road. 
 

4. Janet Brown, Bill Tiffany and Connie St. Clair will attend the Trustees Seminar in 
Concord, NH on June 4th at 8:30am put on by the State of New Hampshire. 
 

5. Janet will put flowers at Miss Waterman’s Grave in the “Collins” Cemetery on Reservoir 
Drive. 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 5:28 pm.   
 
The next meeting will be on June 9, 2015 @5:00pm 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
William F. Tiffany 
Recording Secretary 


